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Question:  What is the FID#? Is this the same as the EIN?  

Answer:     Yes, these are the same.  An EIN is also known as an FID, used to identify a business entity. 

 

Question:  What is the direct link to the RFP?  

Answer:     There is no direct link to the RFP.   

 

Question:  When will the RFP be posted on line?  

Answer:     The RFP is not posted on line.  If you would like the word version of the RFP, please email 

lsibilia@springfieldcityhall.com .   

 

**** Please note, the RFP must be signed out prior to getting the email version.  The RFP can be picked 

up at the Office of Housing, 1600 East Columbus Avenue between the hours of 8:30-4:00.  The RFP is 

due back at the Office of Housing by NOON on March 1, 2017. There are no exceptions.   
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